
PSLU Committee 

From: 	 Natalie Hoffseth <nataliehoffseth@gmail.com> 
Sent: 	 Wednesday, May 22, 2019 8:12 AM 
To: 	 PSLU Committee 

Subject: 	 Opposition 266 Dickenson Street apartment building rezoning 

Aloha Maui County 

RE: 266 Dickenson St., Lahaina apartment building project. 

I am writing this testimonial email because I am highly opposed to this apartment building project. 

The lot is very small and it will congest the area immensely. 

Eight units and 16 parking stalls are a very high number of additional load to the neighborhood. Its proximity to the 

Sacred Hearts School and Maria Lanakila church is another major concern. 

Also, our beautiful Lahaina town is a historic town and we need to maintain that history for many generations to come. 
This building will be an eyesore and will destroy the integrity and appearance of the neighborhood. 

Sincerely, 

Natalie Hoffseth 

28 Hale Makai Pl., 

Lahaina, HI 96761 

(808) 298-3685 
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